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Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We would like to provide you with information on the upcoming planned upgrade to replace 
the covered outdoor learning area (COLA) at Belmont High School. 

The COLA is located near the existing sports court on the eastern side of the school, next to 
the sports field. This area will be fenced off from Saturday 30 November 2024 until the 
construction is completed.  

Works will take place from 30 November 2024 to 25 April 2025, Monday to Friday, between 
7:00 am and 5:00 pm.  

We will ensure works are carried out with minimal impact to the community.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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